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NOTICE OF PERIODIC DELAYS 

        January 14, 2019 through February 4, 2019 
 

 

Road Closure Locations 

1st Avenue Southeast between 23rd Street 
Southeast and 25th Street Southeast 

 
25th Street Southeast between 1st Avenue 

Southeast and 3rd Avenue Southeast 

 
 

Description 

Indian River County Road and Bridge Division will 
close the roadway of 1st Avenue SE between 23rd Street 
SE and 25th Street SE as well as 25th Street SE between 
1st Avenue SE and 3rd Avenue SE beginning on Monday, 
January 14, 2019 at 7:00 AM and will re-open 3:30 PM 

daily.  The road closure will conclude on Monday, 
February 4, 2019 at 3:30 PM.  Access to property 

owners, as well as emergency access, will be 
maintained at all times.  A detour route will be posted. 

 The County will be constructing roadway 
improvements. 

 
For additional information, please contact Indian 

River County Traffic Engineering at 772-226-1547. 
 


